26 June 2002

Mr. Fulton came in today and talked about the Egger # 1. After review of the well
information from his file and the OCD file, it was agreed that more information was
needed to properly P&A the well. CFM is currently working on the Williams # 3 in an
attempt to bring it into compliance. They will run logs to determine csg. and cmt. Tops.
An extension was granted until September 27,2002.



